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Hello Carlene, 
 
The meeting on the 25th will be for the purpose of screening applicants. A suitable 
agenda item would read: Discussion and potential action to offer interviews to 
superintendent applicants. 
 
 
Thank you. 
-Andrew 
 
Andrew E. Vigeland 
Director of HR - Attorney 
Montana School Boards Association 
 


